
January 7, 1964 
A3 

Mr. William C. Bryan 
General Delivery 
Burlington, Iowa 

Dear Mr. Bryan*: 

I regret that we are not able to furnish the pic-
tures you requested in your letter of January 2, 
1964. 

We are returning the newspaper photograph that you 
included. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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